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We want to help!
Shoreline supports its 
business community

�� The Federal government has 
made more money available for 
small businesses!

�� Sign up for timely emailed 
updates on our website

�� Get the latest information on 
financial assistance and grant 
opportunities

�� Tell us your story

shorelinewa.gov/c19bizresponse

Scan the QR code to go directly  
to the page



Shoreline supports its business community
The City of Shoreline is acutely aware of the impacts to local businesses from COVID-19. 

Sign up on our website today to receive information as funding opportunities become available.
 

Stay informed
Visit shorelinewa.gov/c19bizresponse for the most up-
to-date information on financial support for businesses. 
We update the page as information on new grants and 
loans becomes available.  

Get updates
Sign up to receive timely updates sent directly to your inbox. 
Go to shorelinewa.gov/alert and sign up. Look for “COVID-19 
Business Response” under “News.”  We will only send you 
information related to COVID-19 response. 

Please note: The City of Shoreline is not directly distributing assistance to impacted businesses at this time. 
Resources that may be available to you will require action on your part to access. 


